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Negotiations Update 
Bell Canada 

Sales-Communication Services 

Locals 6001 and 6007 

Sisters, Brothers, 
  

Your bargaining committee pursued negotiations with the employer this week in order to renew your bargaining 
agreement. Following three days of negotiations devoted to monetary issues, we agreed that we would not have 
enough time and that we would have to plan at least one more meeting date in order to complete the negotiation 
process. 
 
In accordance with everyone’s agendas, the parties have agreed to resume discussions on February 20th 2023. 
 
Rest assured that your bargaining committee will continue to work hard to improve your working conditions and 
defend the issues you have put forward. 
 
We will keep you informed as discussions unfolds. 
 

 

In Solidarity, 

Sonny Malhotra, Local 6007 

Fazal Vankalwala, Local 6007 

Robin Dudley, National Representative 

Kato Nsangwa, Local 6001 

Jude Paris, Local 6001 

Hugues Perreault, Représentant national 
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